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5th.-Let the Secretary be at once made aware of date of ship-
ment and total wveight. Send ber the shippl)ing bill and keep a
copy. The Missionary is then officially notified by the Board of
the goods having been forwarded, and he is instructed not to
pay any f reighît that nay be charged by inistake, without investi-
gation.

Sometimes long delays and mistakes are occasioned by the
omission of any of these little items.

INCREASE.
IN Peterborough Pr,,sbyterial Society-A Mission Band on the

12th of April, by Mrs. Craick.
In Guelph Presbyterial Society-The "Gardiner" Mission

Band, April 20th.
In Brockville Presbyterial Society-Iroquois Auxiliary, April

18th, b Mrs. Blair and Mrs. Farrell.
In Winnipeg Presbyterial Society--Anî Auxiliary by Mrs.

Campbell and Mrs. Copelaud, May Gth.

NOTICES.
Tur Board of Management ineets on the first Tuesday of every

month, at three o'clock p.m., in the Managers' Room, Knox
Clurch, Toronto. Members of Auxiliary Societies, or other
ladies interested in the work and desiring information, being
introduced by a nember of the Board, are cordially invited to
attend.

Letters concerning the organization of Societies, and all
matters pertaining to Home work, are to be addressed to Mrs.
Shortreed, 224 Jarvis Street, Toronto. The Home Secretary
bhould be notified at &nec when an Auxiliary or Mission Band i.
formed.

Letters asking information about Pissionaries, or an.y questions
concerning the Foreign Field, as to Bible readers, teachers or
children in the various Mission Schuols, shouild be addressed to
Mrs. MacMurchy, 254 Sherbournie Street, Toronto.

Letters conitaining remittances of muney. for the W.F.M.S.
may be addressed to Mrs. James Maclennan, Treasurer, 10
Murray Street, Toronto.

All requests for literature may be sent to Mrs. Telfer, 72 St.
Albans btreet, Toronto.

Al requests for life menbership certificates should be sent to
the Recording Secretary, Mrs. G. H. Robinson, 625 Ontario St.,
Toronto.


